
New  OHR/EUSR  Director  of
Communications

The  High  Representative  and  European  Union  Special
Representative  in  BiH,  Paddy  Ashdown,  has  appointed  Irena
Guzelova as his Director of Communications. Irena Guzelova
will succeed Julian Braithwaite as Director of Communications
in early October this year.

Irena  Guzelova  is  a  former  journalist,  and  a  former  EUSR
spokesperson in Macedonia.
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